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[bookmark: _Hlk64289239]BID TITLE:  	OAK PARK SCHOOL DISTRICT – Lessenger Early Childhood Center Renovations
For: Oak Park Schools – 13900 Granzon, Oak Park, MI 48237

Oak Park Schools will receive electronic bids for the Lessenger Early Childhood Center Renovations project no later than Tuesday, March 17, 2021 at 9:00am. Forward bids by email to Mr. Steve Barr at: sbarr@oakparkschools.org. Bids will be opened publicly and read out loud by use of a virtual meeting shortly after receipt of bids. Link to virtual meeting will be forwarded to plan-holders prior to bid day. Bids received after March 16, 2021 at 2pm will not be accepted or considered by the Oak Park School Board. An optional Pre-Bid Meeting on Tuesday, March 9, 2021 starting at 8:30 P.M. The meeting will be held at 12901 Albany, Oak Park, MI 48237. Attendees should gather at the main entrance off of Albany Street, and will be expected to wear masks and follow State recommended COVID safety guidelines.

All bids shall be accompanied by a sworn and notarized statement disclosing any familial relationship(s) that exist between the owner(s) or any employee of the bidder and any member of the Board of Education of the School District or the Superintendent of the School District.  The Board of Education shall not accept a bid that does not include a sworn and notarized familial relationship disclosure statement. All bids must also be submitted with a sworn and notarized Affidavit of Compliance regarding Michigan Public Act No. 517 of 2012 – Iran Economic Sanctions Act.  

Submit with each bid, a certified check or acceptable bid bond payable to Oak Park Schools, in an amount equal to five percent (5%) of the total bid. For bids in excess of $50,000, a Labor and Materials Payment Bond and a Performance Bond will be required. Check. If submitting check, drop check to PARTNERS in Architecture Office at 65 Market Street, Mt. Clemens, MI 48043. 

The Architect will provide the documents to prospective bidders. Interested contractors should request bidding documents from, and send questions to PARTNERS in Architecture via email: jhoulihan@partnersinarch.com. Refer to the bid documents for additional required information to be submitted with the bid. PARTNERS in Architecture, PLC, Ph: 586-469-3600. 

	
